‘Correspondence Between
Staff and Applicant
Approval Letter



August 21, 2014

Paul A Hopp

Laugh Factory Az
8463 W Desert ElIm Ln
Peoria, AZ 85383

Re: 298-PA-2014
5-UP-2014 & 6-UP-2014
Laugh Factory Comedy Club

Dear Paul A Hopp,

This is to advise you that the case referenced above was approved at the August 18, 2014 City Council
meeting. The resolution no. 9836 and 9837 may be obtained from the City Clerk’s office or city website @
https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/eServices/ClerkDocs/Default.aspx.

Please remove the red hearing sign as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please contact me
at 480-312-4211.

Sincerely,

eredith Tessier
Planner




